Nichole Baldinger

From: TIMOTHY OTT <timott777@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, September 17, 2018 7:14 AM
To: City Council

Subject: Raintree CC

My wife and I will not be able to make the town hall meeting tonight to discuss the Raintree CC purchase. But we have to share our
thoughts on this...

1. We want to commend our Mayor and City Council for your vision and proactive move to preserve this "green-space” in our City. Green
has been developing at a fast, steady pace for years, and its critical that we keep some balance, preserving green-space such as the beautiful
Raintree course for residents.

2. We live on Wise Rd, with our back-yard joining to Raintree. Part of why we moved to Green was because of the City's parks and
commitment to outdoor areas to get out and enjoy living with neighbors, family & friends. If Green were to begin selling off Raintree and
other established outdoor venues of outdoor recreation, then Green would lose much of its appeal.

3. This move to purchase Raintree mirrors the commitment to our City's personality - much the same as similar Cities such as Stow,
Hudson, and N Canton. Leaving Raintree to be bought up and developed into housing projects would change the personality of what
Green is. I doubt that we would want to stay if that were to occut.

Thanks for listening! We hope & pray you are successful at purchasing Raintree AND preserving it as a golf course.
Sincerely,

Tim & Kristen Ott



